
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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OCTOBER 2022

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
7TH OCTOBER – GRANDPARENTS DAY

Afternoon tea 2:00pm – 3:00pm
THURSDAY 20TH OCTOBER - HALLOWEEN DISCO

6pm-7:30pm! More details to be added soon!
MONDAY 24TH OCTOBER - DIWALI FESTIVAL/PARTY DAY

Children can attend nursery in their brightest clothes to celebrate Diwali and we 
kindly ask for a £1 donation to support the RSPCA.

WC 24TH – 28TH OCTOBER – HALF TERM
FRIDAY 4TH NOVEMBER - BONFIRE BAKE SALE! 

Friday 11th November- Sensory stay and play session for all parents and carers. 
More details to be added soon.

Welcome back everybody! September has been a very busy month for our 
nursery and it has been lovely to welcome back term-time children and lots 
of new starters. Throughout September we have been focusing a lot on our 
communication and language development, our books of the week have 
been implemented in each room and this has really helped develop the 
children’s listening skills and encouraging new vocabulary. Our new reading 
den has also been a great success for all rooms and the children have 
enjoyed bringing their own books in from home to share in the den during 
key worker times. Throughout September we carried out a reading week to 
support international literacy day and the children enjoyed creating their own 
bookmarks, sharing their favourite stories and creating role plays to tie in 
with their books. 
Recently we have carried out a sponsored penalty shootout to raise much 
needed funds for our chosen charity the RSPCA and the support has been 
amazing! All children have enjoyed practicing their best football skills and we 
have really focused on our gross motor skills and in the baby room the 
children have enjoyed having lots of sensory ball play in our mindfulness 
rooms. Thank you all very much for your kind donations and we will soon be 
telling parents our total of how much we have raised! 
Across the nursery we have been carrying out weekly forest school sessions, 
the children have enjoyed learning all about bugs, where they live and how 
they create their own habitats. We have been enhancing our mud kitchen 
area and the children have enjoyed getting as messy as possible! We also 
have enjoyed creating our own natural playdough with herbs grown from the 
garden and bamboo leaves!

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT:
In the upcoming weeks we will be inviting parents/carers into the nursery to 
read stories in our new reading den. If you are interested in coming in to 
share your child’s favourite stories, please speak to a member of staff so we 
can rearrange this! 
In Little lamb’s the continued focus is sensory play and mindfulness, we will 
be creating our own sensory bottles and toys and carrying out a stay and 
play sensory session!
In Duckling’s we will be focusing on our independence skills as many 
children begin their toilet training journey! 
In the Farmer’s room we will be focusing on the natural world following on 
from the children’s interests of minibeasts and watching our plants grow.


